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S.11-29 

vrac;ld@~fLl . ca 

\\'ww.sfu .ca/vpacadcmic 

RE: Faculty of .. Arts <lnd SOCi;11 Sciences: Dissolution of the Extended Nunor in Lat.in American Studies 

(SCUP 11 -06) 

At its J alluary 26, 201 '1 meeting SCUP rcvic\vcd and approved the proposal to dissolve the Extended 
Minor in Latin Arncric-lrl Studies with in the Faculty of Arts ~Illd Soci,li Sciences, efTcctivc Fall 201 1. 

Motion: 

That Senate <tpprovc and recommend to the Board of Governors the dissolution of the Extended Minor in 
Latin American Studies in the Facu lty or Arts and Soc ial Sciences , dTcct ivc Fall 201 1. 

cncl. 

c: P. iludra 

S I MON fRASER UN I VE R S I TY THINKI N G OF THE WORLD 
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ATTENTION 

FROM 

RE: 

8888 University Drive, 
Burnaby, Be 
Canada VSA 1 S6 

TEL: 778.782.4636 
FAX: 778.782.5876 

Senate Committee on University Priorities DATE 

Bill Krane, Chair PAGES 

Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies 
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences (SCUS 10-58t) 

avpcio@sfu.ca 
'WW'-v.sfu.ca/vpacademic 

January 7, 2011 
1/1 

Action undertaken by the Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies at its meeting of 

January 6, 2011, gives rise to the following recommendations: 

Motions: 

That SCUP approve and recommend to Senate the deletion of the Extended Minor 
in Latin American Studies within the Faculty of Arts and SociaL Sciences effective 
Fall 2011. 

The relevant documentation for review by SCUP is attached. 

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY THINKING OF THE WORLD 

z. 
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SFU 
FACL"LTY OF 
ARTS AND SOCIAL SCIENCES 

ATTENTION Bill Krane, Associate Vice President Academic 

I FRON Johr. Craig, Dean P:co Tern, Fil.SS 

RE Dissolution of the extended minor in Latin A~erican 
Studies 

Icc. Sarah Dench, Jo Hinchliffe 

I DATE Dec. 22/2010 

Please find attached the documentation for closing the Extended Minor in Latin 
American Studies. The undergraduate curriculum committee ofFASS voted in 
favour of dissolving the program at a meeting on Nov. 18th

, 2010. Your office has 
already received a request to stop admissions to the program. 

If you have any questions, please direct them to Paul Eudra, Associate Dean. 

--John Craig 
Dean Pro Tern, F ASS 
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FACULTY OF ARTS AND 

SOCIAL SCIENCES 

PROGRAM IN LATIN AMERICAN STUDIES 

COURSE CHANGE/DELETION FORM 

Deletion of the Extended Minor in Latin American Studies 

RATIONAL: With the recent departure of.teaching faculty in the Program in Latin American 
Studies. the program is no longer able to offer courses for students to fulfill the program 
requirements. This Extended Minor will be replaced with a revised Minor. 

Effective semester and year 2011/2012 Calendar (May 2011) 


